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Monday 15 November 2021 

COVID-19 Vaccination Mandate Information for Parents and Whānau 

As of today Monday 15 November 2021, the COVID-19 vaccination mandate comes into effect.  This means 

that for staff and volunteers of Koraunui School they are required to have had their first vaccination by the end 

of today. 

Please read the information below relating to the vaccination mandate. 

Who DOES need to show vaccination status 

• Parents and whānau and members of the community who volunteer or help at school 

 

• Parents and whanau and members of the community who volunteer or help on school trips both inside 

and out of Stokes Valley 

 

• Parents and whanau and members of the community who volunteer or help on school sports trips and 

at sports events that include our students 

 

• Parents and whanau and members of the community who coach or manage school sports teams 

 

• Parents and whanau who attend school camps 

 

Everyone in the above groups who are required to be vaccinated will need to provide evidence of vaccination 

status to either Gillian McPeake or myself.  This can be the purple vaccination card, a screenshot from the My 

COVID Record website or a letter from their medical professional.  This will be held in strict confidence.  

Who DOESN’T need to show vaccination status 

• Parents and whanau dropping off and picking up children will NOT need to show their vaccination 

status   

 

• Parents and whanau attending meetings on school site 

 

• Parents and whanau during school visits when enrolling their children 

 

All parents, whānau and community members will need to continue to follow the Alert Level 2 guidelines, 

wear masks and follow physical distancing (2 metre) rules when on site. 

Ngā mihi nui 

Dave Lamont  

Principal 

https://mycovidrecord.health.nz/
https://mycovidrecord.health.nz/

